
		

	Newsletter	Friday	3rd	November	2017	
Menu	Week:	Week	beginning	6th	November	will	be	Week	3	

	

Parents	Information	
	
We	would	like	to	draw	your	attention	to	the	Internet	Safety	letter	we	are	sending	home	
with	every	newsletter	this	week.	Please	read	it	carefully	and	contact	the	school	if	you	have	
any	queries,	thank	you.	
Mrs	Garratt.	

We	need	your	votes	please!!!	
	
We	are	very	pleased	to	say	the	6th	form	allotment	has	been	chosen	for	the	Tesco	
bags	of	help	scheme.	The	more	votes	we	get	the	more	money	we	get	to	buy	
equipment	and	plants	for	our	allotment.	
The	stores	taking	part	are	in	the	Kidderminster,	Stourport	and	Bewdley	area.	The	

voting	starts	1st	November	until	the	1st	January.	
Please	vote	for	our	allotment	thank	you	–	Sixth	Form	
	
Poppies	and	Kemp	Wristbands	

	
Next	week,	the	sixth	form	will	be	going	around	all	classes	
selling	Poppy	merchandise	and	Kemp	Hospice	wristbands	if	
you	would	like	to	send	your	child	in	with	a	donation	to	
purchase	an	item.		
	

	
	
12BC	Class	News	
	
Harry	in	12BC	took	part	in	the	Greater	London	Special	Olympics	over	half	term.		He	won	
Bronze	in	the	60m	run	and	relay,	and	7th	in	standing	long	jump.		Well	done	Harry!	
	
	
Russell	House	News	

Russell	House	enjoyed	celebrating	Halloween.	The	
pupils	helped	prepare	and	took	part	in	Halloween	
games,	ate	some	spooky	food	and	made	a	Halloween	
display!	Lots	of	fun	was	had	by	everyone	and	Apple	
Bobbing	was	a	firm	favourite!	
	

	
	
	
	



Sixth	Form	News…		
	
Coffee	Morning	

Sixth	Form	will	be	hosting	a	coffee	morning	in	school	on	Thursday	9th	
November	at	10am.	Parents	and	Carers	of	Sixth-Form	and	Year	11	are	invited	
to	drop	by	for	a	drink	and	to	chat	to	Staff.		
Mencap	and	Worcestershire	County	Council’s	Special	Educational	Needs	and	
Disabilities	Information,	Advice	and	Support	Service	(Sendiass)	will	also	be	
there.		

This	will	be	a	great	opportunity	to	find	out	more	about	Wyre	Forest	School’s	Sixth-Form,	work	based	
training	opportunities	from	Mencap	and	the	support	that	Sendiass	can	offer	to	you.	
We	hope	to	see	you	there!	
	
Thank	you	to	all	those	who	donated	coats	for	the	Worcestershire	Homeless	Fund.		The	6th	
Form	took	the	coats	to	the	drop	off	point	at	Go	Outdoors.	

	

Both	the	“Friends	of	Springfield	Park”	and	“Blossom	Tree	Café”	received	The	
Mike	Orborski	No	Barriers	Award.		It	is	an	award	for	anyone	going	the	extra	
mile	to	support	people	with	Special	Needs.			
	
	

Class	8H	&	Sixth	Form	

We	are	in	desperate	need	of	donations	for	our	shoebox	appeal	
Small	toys/teddy	bears	
Wrapping	paper	
Hat/scarf/gloves	

Toiletries	such	as	toothpaste	and	soap	(no	liquids)	
Hygiene	products	such	as	toothbrushes/flannels	etc	
Stationary/notebooks	
Picture	books	
Accessories	suitable	for	teenage	girls	

 
Hi	everyone,	check	out	the	website	http://www.signalong.org.uk	The	website	has	
a	section	in	it	called	‘Freebie	Friday’.	This	is	where	you	can	download	and	print	
free	signing	resources.	The	free	resource	available	this	time	is	a	
‘Halloween/Bonfire	Night’	Poster.	Go	and	have	a	look!!	

Many	thanks	Beverley	(WFS	Signalong	Tutor)	

NOVEMBER 
8 Friends of WFS meeting at Russell House (1.15pm – 2.15pm) 
9 Sixth Form Coffee Morning at 10am in school 
10 BIRCH ASSEMBLY  
16 NEC Skills Show – Years 10,11 & Sixth Form 
16 Foundation Signalong at Russell House – Session 2 
17 MAPLE ASSEMBLY 
17 Children in Need Day 


